
 

THE HOLY TRINITY NEWSLETTER Friday 18th May 

 
Once again, may we remind some parents of your responsibility at the beginning and 
end of the school day to provide a good role model to not only your own child, but to 
other children who attend the school. Shouting matches, abusive language and threats 
between parents are not acceptable. Thankfully, the very large majority of parents 
demonstrate good behaviour but even isolated incidents will not be tolerated at this 
school. 
 

KEY STAGE 1 JULIA DONALDSON DAY – WEDNESDAY 23RD MAY 
Key Stage 1 children will be celebrating the work of the children’s author Julia Donaldson on Wednesday 
23rd May. They will be doing a range of literacy, numeracy and cooking activities related to some of her 
books such as The Gruffalo. 
 
Parents are invited to join their child during the afternoon to share in the activities. Please wait in the main 
entrance at 1.15 p.m. if you will be joining us. 
 
In line with the policy for parental involvement activities outlined in the newsletter sent home on Friday 
23rd March 2018, this event is not suitable for pre-school aged children. As a result, any adult arriving at 
the school with a pre-school-aged child will unfortunately not be admitted.  
 

 
School closes at 3.15 p.m. on Friday 25th May for the summer half-term holiday. 
It opens again at 9 a.m. on Monday 11th June. 
 

PINK DAY IN MEMORY OF EMILY  
On Friday 25th May we will be holding a fundraising day for the charity CLIC Sargent which provides support 
for children with cancer. The day will be in memory of former pupil Emily Bannister who lost her battle 
against the disease in December 2017 at the age of 12. The charity provided wonderful support for Emily 
and her family during her illness. 
 
Children may come to school wearing pink clothes, face paint, (or hair!!) in return for a minimum donation 
of £1. Children who do not have pink clothing can come in their own clothes and they will be given a pink 
ribbon to wear in return for the £1 donation.   
 
In addition, we have been given a special Clic Sargent bear worth £24 to raffle on the day. If you would like 
your child to enter the raffle this will be an extra 50p. 

 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS: 
Samples of this year’s class photographs have been sent home. If you wish to purchase a photograph the 
order and correct payment must be returned to school by Friday 15th June 2018. 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 6 BU AND CLASS 6BA 100% 
2nd Place CLASS 5S 99.0% 
3rd Place CLASS 3W 98.9% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.8% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 96.1% 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


